OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 29 2017

To the Members of the California State Senate:

[ am returning Senate Bill 1547 without my signature.

This bill states that the payment rate for commingled beverage containers shall not include
compensation for ineligible materials. This rather terse amendment would codify the obvious

without any discernible impact.

More is required to earn a place in our Public Resources Code.

Sincerely,

Edmund G. & ! %i . Q
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